NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of NORTH BEND TOWNSHIP, Starke County, Indiana, that the 2019 budget adopted by the Township Board included incorrect levies and rates for the General Fund and Fire Fund. Specifically, the adopted budget stated a $0 levy and 0.0000 rate for each of the stated funds. The Township Board will be holding an adoption meeting on November 1, 2018, at 9:00 a.m. local time, at 8970 S. Main Street, Ora, Indiana 46868. The corrected figures are as follows:
                                Fund                                 Budget                   Levy                    Rate
0101 - GENERAL
$34,003

$34,003
0.0300

1111 - FIRE

$70,000

$65,286

0.0576



	


